

Friday October 12, 2018.

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be reminded of the following.

Little Scholars Academy (LSA) reserves the right to terminate the enrolment of any student at our discretion (with or without notice). Kindly note that although registered by the Ministry of Education, LSA is a private enterprise and as such the proprietors have full discretionary powers to permit or deny admission.

Questions or concerns on this matter may be directed to Ms. Jade Hollis. hollislaw@cwjamaica.com.

Thank you.